
D IV IS ION  STREET  STUDY

Why Division? Why Now?

DivisionConnects is a collaborative two-

year transportation and land use study, led

by Spokane Regional Transportation

Council (SRTC) and Spokane Transit

Authority (STA), in partnership with the City

of Spokane, Spokane County and WSDOT.

The study will focus on opportunities and

challenges that come with the planned

completion of the North Spokane Corridor

(NSC), which will offer a more desirable

highway route for through-traffic that use

Division Street today, and implementation

of bus rapid transit (BRT) along Division by

STA. With these significant system

investments, it is essential to plan for the

future and understand potential options for

all modes of transportation.

DivisionConnects will open a community

conversation about what the future may

look like for the Division corridor.

 

Division Street is a vital regional

corridor that is anticipated to transform over

the next decade with continued economic

growth and the completion of the NSC. The

Division bus route #25 has historically been

one of the top performing lines in the STA

system, and providing greater bus

frequency along Division with enhanced,

easy-to-use service and improved

passenger amenities contributes to

sustainable growth in the region.

 

 

For more information and to join the

conversation about the DivisionConnects
study please visit the project web page:

Divisionconnects.org

or 
Contact Project Manager Jason Lien: 

Email: divisionconnects@srtc.org

Phone: 509.343.6385
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